
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

THOSE SERVING NEXT SUNDAY 
 

8:00 Morning Worship: 

  Greeters:   
     South Door: Geneva Goemaat 
     Atrium Entrance: Dave & Carol Hardeman 
  Ushers:      

  Center:  Arlin VanZante     
     East Aisle:                              Lowell Engelhoven 
     West Aisle: Shawn Langkamp 

9:30 Morning Worship:  

  Greeters: 
    Atrium Entrance: Kory & Stacey Wright 

  Nursery:                      Andrew & Jen Groenenboom 
               

11:00 Morning Worship:  

  Greeters:   
     South Door: Glenn & Kelli Breuklander 
     Atrium Entrance: Terry & Becky Anderson 
 
  Nursery:   Matt & Jil VanUtrecht 

 

Block Party: Save the date, mark your calendars 

and be praying who you can invite to join us on 

Sunday, September 10th. Two worship services that 

morning 8:00 & 9:30 AM. More details will be 

coming soon. 

 

PC  

NEXT SUNDAY  

Sunday, August 20 

   8:00 am  Traditional Worship 
   9:15 am  Adult Sunday School 

9:30 am  Contemporary Worship 
11:00 am  Contemporary Worship 

 

To Central  

Welcome 

Today we begin our worship series called “How to 

Neighbor”. In this series we will examined how we 

are to know, love and to be the neighbor . 

Today’s message from Pastor Jon is entitled 

“Who’s My Neighbor” from Luke 10:25-29. 

 

Welcome! If you are visiting us for the first time, we 

invite you to stop by our Welcome Center in the 

Atrium to pick up your free gift and to learn more 

about all Central Reformed Church has to offer! 

 

Sunday, August 13, 2017 
 
 

Prayer Requests   

New to 
Central? 

We need YOU! The Central worship team is growing with new 

and exciting vision and on the look-out for more musicians 

like yourself to join the crew.  If you have some rad secret 

skills and feel called to join the worship team or if you are 

interested in learning/teaching in a School of Worship setting 

contact Barrett Bogan at barrettb@centralosky.com, call 

673-3843 or find him after a service to chat. 

 

mailto:barrettb@centralosky.com


Family Pool Night: Was rescheduled for 

TONIGHT! from 7 to 9 pm will be another 

free community pool night. Great way to 

cool down! Cancellation due to rain will be 

posted on Facebook.  See you there! 
 

Greeters: We will be having a quick meeting 

after each service on August 27th in the 

atrium to quickly update you on some 

adjustments we are hoping to implement. If 

you are unable to make it, please contact 

Mike Sereg at mikes@centralosky.com or call 

641-673-3843. 

 

Bible League International Volunteers are 

hosting a retreat on Thursday, September 14 

at Calvary Christian Reformed Church in 

Pella.  Everyone is invited to this day of 

spiritual renewal, great music and good 

fellowship. Our featured speaker is Jennie 

Afman Dimkoff, a gifted storyteller and author 

of several books on faith, grace and miracles. 

A mini concert will be presented by harpist 

Barbara Boertje-DeVries and keyboardist 

Phyllis DeVries. Registration brochures are 

available in our church library or from Dee 

Meadows. 

 

Parents:  Just a reminder, we encourage 

parents to watch their children around the 

elevator. The elevator is intended for those 

that need to use it. When the elevator is used 

in a careless fashion, it may cause the 

elevator to work improperly. 

Church Entrance: During the week, the 

north handicap accessible door will be 

the only one that will be unlocked. 

 

ATTENTION MEN OF THE CHURCH-- Cadets 

is continuing to grow--YAY!! But that also 

means we need more men to step up to 

lead the boys that are coming. We need 

activity/badge counselors and we need 

Bible teachers--The lessons are all written 

for you. Mostly we need men to show up 

consistently each month. We have an 

AMAZING group of guys helping right now 

so there is an opportunity to meet new 

people and create friendships in this 

ministry. If you have ANY interest at all 

please contact Dan VanDonselaar at  

641-660-6523. 

 

Sole Hope shoe-cutting parties will be in 

the Atrium on Tuesday, Sept 19, October 

17, November 21, 1-3pm. Sole Hope is a 

ministry that traces and cuts shoe pieces 

from donated denim. No experience 

necessary. 

Thank you to everyone who volunteered 

during the concert, helped set up, tear 

down, donated items and prayed. We 

are only able to offer these kind of events 

because you are willing to serve Him. 

What a wonderful evening worshiping our 

God as a community. Thank you!" - The 

2017 planning committee 

 

  
  

 

 

CHURCH NEWS  

THIS WEEK  

Sunday, August 13 

8:00 am  Traditional Service 
Hymns: #175 – “I Would Be Like Jesus” 

#586 “He’s Got the Whole World in His Hands” 
Music Ministry:  “Heaven Came Down” 

                           “Until Then” 
#596 – “Gentle Shepherd” 

9:15 am  Adult Sunday School 

9:30 am  Contemporary Worship 
  11:00 am  Contemporary Worship 
 

Songs: “Glory to Glory” 
“Great Are You Lord” 

“Forever Reign” 
“I Surrender” 

Nursery 
   9:30 am                                          RJ & Victoria Plate 
 
  11:00 am                                               Kristy DeZwarte  
 

   PRAYER/CARE  
  Your prayer concerns are welcome. They will be 

listed for 3 weeks, unless information is updated or 

treatment is ongoing. Please be in prayer for Nick 

Coon, Margie Ver Steegh, Randy Frazier, Marsha 

Veldhuizen, Shirley Ver Steegh, Jake North, JoAnn 

Slagter, the family of Marjorie DeHamer, Marianne 

Braaksma, Frances Walraven, Jean Veldhuizen, 

Evelyn Engelhoven, and Jane Terpstra. 

If you are in need of prayer please contact an elder 

or Gloria Buckallew to pray with and for you. The 

phone number to call is 641-638-4940. 
 

*Prayer bulletins can be found at the Welcome 

Center in the Atrium.  

 

Faye Hugen will be celebrating her 99th birthday 

on August 22.  Her family requests that we send 

cards to her at: Faye Hugen, 500 1st Street North, 

Apt. #208, Newton, IA  50208. 

 

“Thank you to everyone at Central Reformed 

Church for your prayers and concerns.  I have 

finished with chemo and have had several 

different scans that showed that some of the 

cancer is gone and there is no new cancer.  

Please continue to pray.”   Marianne Braaksma  
 

We would love to connect with you! 

Please take the time to fill out this 

portion of the bulletin, tear it off, and 

place it in the offering plate as it is  

 

 

Guests:  

 1st Time Guest  

 Return Guest  

         Interested in serving (please indicate 

which area in the Prayer Requests 

section) 

 
Name ___________________________________  

Address _________________________________  

City, State, Zip ___________________________  

Phone Number __________________________  

Email ________________________________  

 

 

 This is a change in my contact 

information 

 

 

I WOULD LIKE PRAYER:  

 

 This is a personal request that is to be 

kept confidential 
 

 I would like this request listed on the 

prayer chain  

 

 

 I WOULD LIKE TO VISIT WITH A STAFF 

MEMBER REGARDING:  

o Becoming a more devoted 

follower of Christ  

o Committing my life to Christ  

o A personal issue 

o Other 

 
 

 

 

 

PLEASE WRITE SPECIFIC PRAYER CONCERNS 

ON THE BACK OF THIS TEAR-OFF 
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